
Questions arrived on 26th July 2017  
 

Q - Has the invitation to tender closed for MUGA design & Build ? (lot1) 

 

A - Yes, the early engagement is for design and build based on the specification 

published in the tender.  

 

As mentioned, there is an ongoing SUDS issue in the area; therefore, the macadam 

part of the project is required to be quoted; however, it might not be part of the 

delivery part. If, the macadam part will be removed, we are looking to spend the 

funding on the MUGA system.  

 

Please note, as soon as the SUDS issue is solved by Bracknell Forst Council (hopefully 

by early November 2021); we wish to move on to the next phase of the tendering 

process.  

 

 

Q - Is the floodlighting the only available invitation at present ? (lot2)  

 

A - Currently, we are looking for quotations and technical drawings for the 

floodlighting solutions proposed. Based on the received quotes and designs, we wish 

to start the planning process and our public consultation.  

 
 


